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July 23, 1980
EF2 - 49,705

Mr. Darrell G. Eisenhut, Director
Division of Project Management
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Dear Mr. Eisenhut:

Reference: Enrico Fermi Atomic Power Plant, Unit 2
NRC Docket No. 50-341

Subject: Evacuation Time Estimates
Letter to all Applicants,
D. G. Eisenhut, July 2, 1980

Your letter requests that Detroit Edison submit evacua-
tion time estimates for the area around the Fermi 2
site by August 1, 1980. Edison has just initiated an
independent study to develop the requested information
for Fermi 2 as part of the preparation of the Monroe
County Emergency Prephredness Plan. Consequently,
evacuation time estimates will not be available by
August 1, 1980 as requested. At the present time there
is no data available other than that prepared by Wilbur
Smith and Associates under contract to FEMA.

When the evacuation routes have been established and
the time estimates developed, the information will be
sent to your attention. We anticipate an estimated 360jcompletion date of December 15, 1980.
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Very truly yours, f[O

,, p. at s<-
,

pHf4'ff', J'' ''% g,gQss )o
5 lp

cc: L. L. Kintner (
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